
U.S. Department of Justice 
 Office of  Office of Information Policy 
  Sixth Floor 

  441 G Street, NW 

  Washington, DC  20530-0001 

 
 

Telephone: (202) 514-3642 
 
   

August 9, 2023 
 

William Fernandes 
56099-11148410@requests.muckrock.com  

Re:     MDR No. 2023-02203 
          DRH:ERH 

 
Dear William Fernandes:  
 
 This is to acknowledge receipt of your request dated June 13, 2023, in which you 
requested a Mandatory Declassification Review of records related to a Freedom of Information 
Act request you submitted to the Office of the Inspector General (OIG). 
 
 Please be advised that your request has been forwarded to OIG for processing and direct 
response to you.  If you would like to inquire about the status of your request, please contact the 
OIG directly at: 

 
    Office of the Inspector General 
    Department of Justice 
    Room 4726 
    950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
    Washington, DC  20530-0001 

 
 You may appeal any future adverse determination made by OIG in accordance with 28 
C.F.R. § 17.31 (2018).   

 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Douglas R. Hibbard 
       Chief, Initial Request Staff 
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